
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 17, 2005 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Petition of Douglas and Jessica Rupp, et al. 
 Docket No. UT-050778 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn:   
 
Today Commission Staff filed its Response to Verizon’s Motion to Dismiss in the above-
referenced docket.  This letter is to let you know that the documents filed reflected the incorrect 
docket number of UT-050788 rather than the correct docket number of UT-050778.  I apologize 
for any confusion this may have caused.  If you would like corrected documents, please contact 
me.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
KRISTA L. LINLEY 
Legal Assistant to  
SHANNON E. SMITH        
Assistant Attorney General  
 
 
:kll  
cc:  Parties (via e-mail) 


